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Mosquito Fleet

From: "Bonnie Allen” <ballen@wutc.wa.gov>

To: <mbennett@whalewatching.com>

Cc: <fleet@whidbey.com>; "Tina Leipski" <TLeipski@wutc.wa.gov>
Sent: Friday, March 04, 2005 12:41 PM

Attach:  TARIFF ADOPTION NOTICE.pdf
Subject:  Tariff Adoption notice form

Michael,

Licensing staff should be able to get both the transfer application and the
revised extension application published on the March 14, 2605, application
docket.

1. Transfer application - I have attached the tariff adoption notice form
to be submitted with your transfer application. This form should replace
the proposed tariff that you previously submitted with your application.
(See attached file: TARIFF ADOPTION NOTICE.pdf)

2. Extension application - You need to update your application by filing
revised pages reflecting the new ownership and any other items changed as a
result of the ownership change (financial, etc.). Be sure to reference the
- docket number of this application when you submit your revised pages.

Let me know if you have any questions.
Bonnie L. Allen, Regulatory Analyst

PHONE 360-664-1226 FAX 360-586-1130
ballen@wutc.wa.gov
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